Comment #: 88 February 24 2004

Ms. Sandra Matson
N/A

Illinois

United States

RE:Monthly Registry Access, Project No. R411001

As a realtor | am urging you to reconsider your revision of the Telemarketing Sales Rules. To change the requirement
of checking the Do Not Call list from every three months to monthly will create additional costs and labor burdens. The
industry has already increased their cost of doing business and has experienced a significant loss of opportunity due to
the Do Not Call laws. Please reconsider this proposal.

Thank you for your consideration.
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